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     The ISRLOA continues to sponsor 
children to the Wildwood Hills 
Ranch near St. Charles, Iowa.  The 
ranch is a 400 acre facility for at-risk 
children. 
     This past summer 1st Vice Presi-
dent and Linn County Reserve Depu-
ty John Gahring was in charge of lin-
ing up kids to be transported to and 
from the Wildwood Hills Ranch.  Six 
kids were transported to the ranch. 
     While at the ranch for a week, the 
children have opportunities to learn 
new skills, fish, swim, ride horses 
and make new friends. 


